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Cannabix Technologies Announces Change of Auditor 

Vancouver, British Columbia, May 18, 2016 -- Cannabix Technologies Inc. (CSE: BLO) (OTC PINK: BLOZF) 
(the “Company”) announce that the board of directors of the Company has appointed Saturna Group Charted 
Professional Accountants LLP as the Company’s new auditor, replacing Manning Elliot LLP. The Company has 
filed a Notice of Change of Auditors in respect of this change under its profile on SEDAR at www.sedar.com. 

We seek Safe Harbor.    

 On behalf of the Board of Directors 
 
“Rav Mlait” 
CEO  
 
For further information, contact at info@cannabixtechnologies.com 
 
The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
  
 


